
Brooklyn Technical High School Parent Association 
Nominations for 2020- 2021 Executive Board positions are 

open. 
 

 Elections will be held at the next PA meeting: 

Thursday, October 22, 2020 
6:30 pm 
via Zoom 

 
Offices included in this election: 
Mandatory Officers 
President or Co-Presidents 
Recording Secretary 
Treasurer 
 
Non-Mandatory Officers 
Assistant Recording Secretary 
Assistant Treasurer 
Corresponding Secretary 
Vice President or Co-Vice Presidents of Communications 
Vice President or Co-Vice Presidents of Events & Volunteers 
Vice President or Co-Vice Presidents of Fundraising 
Vice President or Co-Vice Presidents of Diversity and Community 
Engagement 
Senior Class Vice President 
Junior Class Vice President 
Sophomore Class Vice Presidents (two positions) 
 
• All positions are open. 
 
• Co-positions (president or vice president) must run 



together. 
 
• SLT positions will be elected in the fall. 
 
• You may run for both the PA board and SLT; however, if 
you are elected President or Co-President of the PA 
Executive Board, you may not then run for SLT, as the PA 
President automatically sits on the SLT. 
 
• If you wish to run for a position, please email PAelections@bths.edu 
by October 22, 2020. 
 
• All parents are eligible to hold office and to vote in 
the election, unless they are employees of Brooklyn 
Technical High School. 
 
• All candidates in contested races will have up to two 
minutes to address the electorate on October 22, 2020. 
 
• You must attend the meeting in order to vote. 
 
• You do not need to attend the meeting in order to run for a 
position; someone can read your candidate statement on 
your behalf. 
 

CLICK HERE TO SUBMIT YOUR NOMINATION 
FORM via EMAIL 
NOMINATIONS CLOSE OCTOBER 22. 
 
If you have any questions, please email the PA: papresident@bths.edu 


